
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2017

Hi Folks,

    Well it looks like the weather is not 
in our favor for detecting.  Snow and 
cold again although Spring is here.  
Hopefully it will get better soon.

     Bob Brown is still working on a hunt 
at the powder hole.  Contact him at this 
phone number if you are interested:  
570-704-6551.

     The sample shirt looked really good so we are taking orders 
at the meetings or you can contact Ron Denman at 570- 357- 0530.  
Price will be $20.00 per shirt.

     We discussed doing a survey at our August open hunt to see 
if we wanted to go back to a two day hunt for 2018.  Also it was 
discussed that we move the hunt to Camp MOC-A-TEK if the 2 day 
hunt was welcomed by the majority of hunters.  We would look 
into this new site to see if it is suitable for this purpose.  
It would be great to get back to a 2 day hunt with camping 
available on site with other activities for the non hunters.

     We accepted the motion to pay out a $25.00 fee to requested 
persons for a presentation of some sort relating to our hobby.

     NEW MEETING TIME TAKE NOTE STARTING WITH OUR APRIL MEETING:  
7PM.

     Next meeting will be April 10, 2017 at 7pm in the basement 
of the Forty Fort Municipal Building.

     If you are planning on attending the members only spring 
picnic and hunt please get your money in as soon as you can.  
The flier is on the web site.

FINDS OF THE MONTH

jewelry:   Mike Pisciotta

misc.:  Francis Kelly

"The Penn Pointer"



     We welcomed new members at the meeting.  I hope to see  you 
all at our upcoming meetings.

    Don't forget to order your shirts.

  
Good Detecting 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


